Diocese of St. Petersburg
Office of Vocations

COURAGEOUSLY

Congratulations to Our Newly Ordained Priests!
: e




How We Courageously Live the Gospel

here

Seminarian Update!

Diocesan Holy Hour for Vocations



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JHE9VgRumak-Vxp9JSm8NhCmOeY1Dre4oOu78Yhp693l6XdwNUWcnypFav3_raI24FjGw9I4G_9v_uRHPW39kmXizeyS7nxw36OiXwFzosulBRMdKtGtTf68qM2q_nvaExI6JcNTgyUfjw-D_E6z6QvlU09-Ai4eK3vZFfPcS3b9YpwdRhOfSnoPuWY-oEFB0vA7l9iaRds=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JHE9VgRumak-Vxp9JSm8NhCmOeY1Dre4oOu78Yhp693l6XdwNUWcnypFav3_raI2rkSMs9kZTouJSlv3vsVRb0YwVcfQdYZd1GzYf0GD3znEW3QWHmUp-ySBkkzCIhHPAYX2eEeVOuxLBWiUmipVVYi3hIcCfXa36AS_ZgJSe3WWBy1D13pnbIHZV0rLGZijrShmAZ0-m3GhgOWrDRoCSMisucYHWJZQ6OGbul5SRhFF504lW8N8wOfcXJK-b0Zf&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JHE9VgRumak-Vxp9JSm8NhCmOeY1Dre4oOu78Yhp693l6XdwNUWcnypFav3_raI2DmBLfMdXvVM-xyXE8yYS9AXoQVNurYjiKrCDnj2MowCF3rE3V9QXGVGxEpvkeOacsTjaEBhdEwZOPAJx-rtTL6sO9HO7G3PQhgfqKavOgqFtxePfIciJ4mqrgfKAbVuyC8DEuEgcr2A=&c=&ch=
mailto:hlv@dosp.org

on how to watch via live stream, please see the flyer
below.

ABUNDANCE

IN PERSON AND LIVESTREAMED
Diocesan Hm’y Hourfor Vocations Sponsored by the Serra Club

September 23
7:00 PM

WHAT
Adoration with Chanted Evening Prayer ‘

WHERE & WHEN
Cathedral of St. Jude the Apostle

DOSP.ORG/LIVESTREAM
FACEBOOK.COM/DIOSTPETE
YOUTUBE.COM/DIOCESEOFSTPETE

THEN HE SAID TO HIS DISCIPLES,

“THE HARVEST IS ABUNDANT BUT THE LABORERS
ARE FEW; SO ASK THE MASTER OF THE HARVEST TO
SEND OUT LABORERS FOR HIS HARVEST.”

COURAGEOQUSLY
y Matthew 9:37-38

Livieg the G

The Serra Club of St. Petersburg calls on all

r@ﬂ'l&-}

TR ey Catholics to join them in affirming and
""f"""';'l'é’. thanking our priests for their faithful service
%;‘?{j{b to the Church and the people of God on

September 27, 2020, in recognition of
Priesthood Appreciation Sunday.



More information about our upcoming discernment
events will be published in the next Vocation

Connection.

Below are a couple of dates to note on your calendars.

November 6-8, 2020

More information to follow!

Bethany Center, Lutz
Saturday, February 6, 2021

If you have not already done so, we encourage you to
sign up for a new way of communicating all of the
exciting events and news for the Office of Vocations via
Flocknote. You can opt to receive this information via
text message or email.

Bank holidays put everyone in a good mood and that's no different for us, even if
we are working! As a special bank holiday offer, we're giving everyone who
comes into our shop on Bank Holiday Monday a surprise free gift with every
purchase made.

Don't forget, we'll be open all day Bank Holiday Monday, so come in and get your

surprise gift. Optional Link

Follow us on kEwikker

6363 9th Avenue North, St. Petersburg, Florida 33710



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JHE9VgRumak-Vxp9JSm8NhCmOeY1Dre4oOu78Yhp693l6XdwNUWcn15wDS18Hl0FuqaSr8ysq9ueGRcirHILtkcedRAkc30YU1CRLmxMO1DvWBEt-xM0EuwUMnsQgv-U8-k53yKQDXBV9fQv2BwC-EpWr_GPtMlA0x-s6ukcacHpCceP1Ydq4A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001JHE9VgRumak-Vxp9JSm8NhCmOeY1Dre4oOu78Yhp693l6XdwNUWcn0Dn1MLF1zx2BlrJuCHXzYXw3gdcadNDsEAInd0YjHegAOzsE01qD3lk0k6K_FRzR41beEgdNPVeeQpWdQ0YbzTSsCmmLE6-b7EntR6jjIMZJRSRAa5WRYBneR58l4l2ug==&c=&ch=




